
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

                  Friday 7th May 2021 

 
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 3 Roman/Celt Workshop – Friday 14th May 2021 
 
We were due to run the Roman/Celt Workshop in school in January but due to Covid this had to be 
cancelled. Now that we can recommence educational visits to our school, we are excited to tell you 
that we have been able to rearrange this workshop. The Rainbow Theatre Company will present 
their Roman/Celt workshop to us in school on Friday 14th May 2021. This workshop will support the 
work we have been doing this year about the Romans and Celts. 
 
The Rainbow Theatre company have visited our school before, and the children always thoroughly 
enjoy and learn from the experience. The company has provided comprehensive risk assessments 
in line with Covid restrictions to ensure the workshop adheres to the current requirements.  
 
In order to make this workshop as authentic as possible, we are asking the children to come 
dressed as a Roman or a Celt – thank you for your support with providing these costumes. Please 
make sure that your child has warm clothes on under their costume in case the weather is cold. 
 
The total cost per child for this workshop is £6.65. Whilst this is a voluntary contribution we regret 
that we may have to cancel the workshop if we have insufficient funds.  
 

Please complete and return the consent slip below to school via the class teacher or by email to the 
school office, making payment via Parentmail PMX by Thursday 13th May 2021. We appreciate 
this is a tight deadline so if you are unable to meet the cost by this date please contact your class 
teacher.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs P Barrett    Miss S Warner 
 

 
Year 3 Roman/Celt Workshop – Friday 14th May 2021 

 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………….….   Class……………….……… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in this workshop:                               YES / NO 
                                                                  
a) I will pay £6.65 through ParentMail PMX                   YES / NO 
 or  
b) I enclose £6.65 cash/cheque (cheques payable to Busbridge Junior School)        YES / NO   
 

I give consent for my child to have their photograph taken at this event for use on the school 
website and school newsletter. You can withdraw this consent at any time.                       YES  /  NO                                      
                                                                                                                              

    
Signed……………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer      Date………………….. 
 

Please return this consent form with payment by Thursday 13th May 2021 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


